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)

NOTICE OF
CANCELLATION OF HEARING

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has
cancelled the cross examination hearing currently set in this proceeding on Thursday,
September 1, 2005.

Please call the Administrative Hearings Division (503) 378-3943 if you
have questions.

Dated this 30th day of August, 2005.

Lee Beyer
_____________________

Chairman

John Savage
______________________

Commissioner

Ray Baum
______________________

Commissioner

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY THAT WILL LIMIT YOUR ABILITY TO
PARTICIPATE IN THIS HEARING, PLEASE LET US KNOW (503) 378-3943.


